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ATTORNEYS AT LAW

JouN H. RIDGE
Direct (206) 386-7575
jhridge@stoel.com

October 1, 2004

VIA ELECTRONIC AND U.S. MAIL

The Honorable Ann E. Rendahl

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: Glick v. Verizon
Docket No. UT-040535

Dear Judge Rendahl:

Verizon requests a one-week extension of time to answer Complainant’s, Jeffrey D. Glick’s,
Petition for Administrative Review. Verizon’s Answer is due on Thursday, October 7, 2004. In
light of the filing requirements in the other docketed matters of which you are aware, Verizon
requests an extension until Thursday, October 14, 2004.

Mr. Glick was previously granted an extension to file his petition, and we request the same.

Sincerely,

//M%/%

John H. Ridge

cc: Parties of Record (via electronic mail)
Timothy J. O’Connell

Oregon
Washington
California

Utah

Seattle-3237180.1 0010932-00037 Idaho



